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Figure 30: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 31: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 32: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 33: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (a). 
 
 
 

 5



 
Figure 34: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 35: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 36: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 37: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 38: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 39: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 40: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 41: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=500, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 42: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 43: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 44: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.6 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 45: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 46: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 47: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.8 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 48: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 49: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 50: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.9 and 
configuration (c). 
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Figure 51: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (a). 
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Figure 52: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (b). 
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Figure 53: Expected lFDR as a function of p for each estimator with m=5000, π0=0.98 and 
configuration (c). 
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